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East Palo Alto city officials went 
home empty-handed Tuesday after 
an appeal to the San Mateo County 
Board of Supervisors for an emer­
gency loan of a minimum of 
$600,000.

District Attorney Jim Fox in­
formed the supervisors that lie saw 
no way legally for the county to 
loan a city money, although he is 
receptive to receiving contrary 
legal opinions.

. The pest the county can do is to 
help East Palo Allo Issue lax antici­
pation notes Hint would be backed 
by tiie city, not the county, accord­
ing to Fox.

But East Palo Alto officials said 
they need the money now.

After the meeting, Mayor James 
Blakey said the city hud applied to 
the county for a loan us the quick­
est wuy to get money,

The city has other options, in­
cluding loans from Barclays Bank 
or First Interstate Bank, Blakey 
said.

Asked how much money the city 
has in reserves, Blakey said he 
didn’t know.

The money that the city request­
ed from the county — an advance 
on an estimated $750,000 in proper­
ty taxes due in December — is 
needed io get the city through what 
Councilwoman Barbara Mouton 
has called a "cash-flow” problem.

East Palo Alto Is to receive about 
$1.3 million in property taxes for 
the year, but only about $750,000 is 
projected to come in by December, 
when the first Installment pay­
ments tire due. The remainder 
would be paid in April 1088, ac­
cording to County Manager Daye 
Nichols.

Fox said the law allows loans to
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